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Munson Medical Center (MMC) will be changing the reporting of Magnesium results from mEq/L, 

to mg/dL to bring us in line with all the other hospitals in the system.  

The change will be live on July 21 at 10 am.  At that time, all the PowerPlans will be updated to 

the new units.  

To convert between the mg/dL, multiply by 1.2 (i.e. the conversion is mEq/L x 1.2 = mg/dL).  

Please contact the MMC lab with any questions at 231-935-2877.  
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